
From: seasonalrateclass
To:
Subject: CM: EB-2020-0246 Letter of Comment
Date: Friday, March 12, 2021 12:27:09 PM

From: Grace Verbeek 
Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2021 11:19 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Terry Hicks 
Subject: EB-2020-0246 COMPLAINT

My husband and I received notice of hydro one intent to remove the seasonal rate class We have a seasonal cottage
that has belonged in the family for over 50 years. It is opened in June and closed by thanksgiving, primarily enjoyed
by ourselves and children/grandchildren over the summer weekends, peak in July/aug when mosquitoes black flies
etc are mostly gone I have contacted hydro one to get a sense of what the impact would mean to us, and it is
substantial Just looking at our last bill, the three month electricity cost was $9.23 and our delivery cost was
$148.28.  Hydro one is proposing our delivery cost to increase $180 above what we currently pay for those 3 months
=$328 quarterly or $109/month approx NO This is not fair, or equitable, we are seniors and would like very much
for the cottage to pass to our children, but they certainly would not have the means to afford this “luxury”
And is there any thought on how Covid has affected the financial resources of the community We are very angry
about this proposal and look forward to hearing back

Terrence Hicks Grace Verbeek




